


From: Tim Hoover
To: PERC, Docketing (PERC)
Subject: Re: Jefferson County Fire District #2
Date: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 1:41:59 PM
Attachments: Representation Petition.pdf

IAFF Card #3.pdf
IAFF Card #2.pdf
IAFF Card #1.pdf

Ms. Hobbs,

Sorry for the document format error. I have reattached them to this email in PDF. 

Please let me know if you have further questions, or if this still does not work. 

Tim

Tim Hoover
IAFF State Representative
thoover@iaff1828.org
206-310-4556

This electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain information, which is privileged, confidential
and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify this office immediately by telephone or email
and destroy this transmittal.

On Jun 28, 2017, at 1:27 PM, PERC, Docketing (PERC)
<docketing@perc.wa.gov> wrote:

Tim, I am creating the case file and this filing isn’t in a usable format, we need the
documents sent to us as PDF’s so they can be saved in the electronic case.  Signature
cards are confidential documents, and in this format, I’m not able to separate them
from the Petition, which is public information.
 
Thank you,
 
Debbie Hobbs , Legal Assistant
debbie.hobbs@perc.wa.gov  |  360.570.7336
Public Employment Relations Commission
112 Henry St NE, Suite 300, Olympia, Washington 98506
 
 
From: Tim Hoover [mailto:thoover@iaff1828.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 3:46 PM
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To: PERC, Filing (PERC) <filing@perc.wa.gov>
Subject: Jefferson County Fire District #2
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing this email on behalf of the firefighters currently working in Jefferson
County Fire District #2. The three firefighters have signed Interest cards with the
International Association of Firefighters, and therefore; wish to petition PERC to
organize. Attached to this email is their representation petition, their interest cards
and a letter asking for Wesley Lueders be attached to this docket as the president
of the International Association of Firefighters local 3811. The members of
Jefferson County Fire District #2 are currently not represented by a union and do
not have a collective bargaining contract. 
 
If you have questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Tim Hoover
 
 
Tim Hoover
IAFF State Representative
thoover@iaff1828.org
206-310-4556
 
 
This electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the individual
or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information, which is
privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify this office immediately by telephone
or email and destroy this transmittal.
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